
The Carlton Junior Academy  

 

You are invited to a ‘Mother’s Day’ dinner 

27th February, 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 20th March, once again the children are able to invite to lunch, one special person who they would 

like to thank for all their kindness and caring.  

There will be a special menu of Salmon En Croute or Cheese & Tomato Quiche, accompanied by Buttered New 

Potatoes, Mixed Salad, and Coleslaw, followed by Magic Lemon Pudding and Custard. Dinner time for those 

inviting a guest will be at 12pm.     

The cost of the adult meal will be £2.80 and children’s meals are £2.35. 

If you would like to join us for this special dinner, please return the slip below with the payment.  If your child 

already has a sQuid account, their meal can be paid for using this, otherwise please send in payment for the 

child meal with the adult meal.  Unfortunately, adult meals cannot be paid for using sQuid. 

The closing date to order an adult meal will be Tuesday 10th March, after which time we cannot accept more 

orders.  This is due to catering having to place food orders well in advance. 

PLEASE RETURN THE FORM IF YOUR CHILD WOULD LIKE A SCHOOL DINNER THAT DAY, EVEN IF 

THERE WILL BE NO ADULT ATTENDING. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sharon Wood  

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

I _____________________________________________________(Name of adult) will be joining  

 

_____________________________________________________(name of child/children), in __________________________ class 

for dinner on 20th March 2020 at 12pm. 

 

I enclose a payment of ____________________________ for the adult meal 

 

I enclose a payment of ____________________________for the child meal  

 

or I will pay through sQuid for the child’s meal YES/NO  

I (the adult) would like the vegetarian option    YES/NO  

 

https://unsplash.com/photos/qdPnQuGeuwU

